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Responses to New Hampshire’s Request for Information on Developmental Disabilities Screening
07/15/2010
Request:

Christine Tappan, New Hampshire writes:  “Do any of your states conduct a screening during child protective intakes for developmental disabilities, and if so, how do you train your workers on how to do the screenings?”

 

Responses:

1.  MB Lippold, Indiana: We have just entered into an agreement with our state "First Steps" program to automatically refer all children 3 and under to their program for a screening for developmental disabilities.  See attached Administrative Letter.  We have also worked hard to fully implement EPSDT for children when they attend medical appointments, which includes a developmental screening, although that is very challenging due to Medicaid reimbursements.  So, our department does not do the screenings which means the training only includes information on the programs available.   Let me know if we can assist further.

